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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

November 14, 2024 

Village of Springville Hosting Community Open House & Steering 
Committee Public Hearing for Comprehensive Plan Update 

Springville, NY – The Village of Springville invites all community members and stakeholders to attend a Community 
Open House and Public Hearing, facilitated by the Comprehensive Plan Steering Committee, for the Comprehensive 
Plan Update. The event will be held at the Village of Springville Public Safety Building (65 Franklin St, 2nd Floor, 
Springville, NY 14141) on Tuesday, December 3rd, 2024. The Community Open House will take place from 6:00 PM 
to 7:30 PM and the Public Hearing will begin at 7:30 PM. Please visit the Village website 
(www.villageofspringvilleny.com) to review the draft Comprehensive Plan Update online. A hard copy is also on display 
at Village Hall. 

A comprehensive plan explores the community’s existing conditions; establishes a vision, goals, objectives, and action 
items to be pursued over the near- and long-term; maps and describes desired future land use types; and provides a 
strategy for implementation. The Village’s current Comprehensive Plan was adopted in 2014. The intent of the 
Comprehensive Plan Update – which is being funded in part by the Erie County Municipal Planning Grant program – is 
to evaluate Springville’s current challenges and opportunities and establish a framework for achieving the community’s 
future vision. The updated Plan will serve as a guide for decision-makers in both the public and private realms. 

The Community Open House on December 3rd (starting at 5:30 PM) will begin with a brief presentation providing an 
overview of the Update process and draft Plan content then break out into a poster gallery session. Members of the 
Comprehensive Plan Steering Committee and consultant team will be available to answer your questions and collect 
and discuss your feedback. The Comprehensive Plan Steering Committee Public Hearing (starting at 7:00 PM) will be 
held in accordance with NYS Law. After hearing public testimony, the Comprehensive Plan Steering Committee will 
decide whether or not to pass a resolution to refer the draft Comprehensive Plan Update to the Village Board for 
consideration for adoption. 

The Community Open House and Steering Committee Public Hearing will be an opportunity for community members 
to learn about the draft Joint Comprehensive Plan Update and provide feedback. All individuals with an interest in the 
future of the Village of Springville are welcome to participate. 

# # # 

For more information on this Comprehensive Plan Update or to provide written feedback in advance of the event, 
please contact the Village of Springville Deputy Clerk, Holly Murtiff, at: hmurtiff@villageofspringvilleny.com 


